Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Extended Period of Review

From: Waggett, Christina

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 1:04:05 PM

To: Reeder, AmandaJ

Subject: Request for Extended Period of Review

Amanda,
The Soil and Water Commissioner respectfully requests an extended period of review for the rules in 02 NCAC 59D and
H. An extension would allow staff to better incorporate and work through the many technical changes. In addition, staff

would like to meet with you in order to discuss the requests and get clarification on several items.

Thanks,
Chrissy

Chrissy Waggett | Federal Liaison |[NC Dep't of Agriculture & Consumer Services| 919-707-3008 (direct) | 919-414-1350
(cell)| www.ncagr.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



